
PUBLIC NOTICE 

HUMAN SERVICES 

HEALTH 

DIVISION OF MEDICAL ASSISTANCE AND HEALTH SERVICES 

New Jersey Drug Utilization Review Board  

State Fiscal Year 2017 Annual Report 

 

Authorized By: Carole Johnson, Commissioner, Department of Human Services, and 

Shereef Elnahal, M.D., M.B.A., Commissioner, Department of Health. 

Authority: N.J.S.A. 30:4D-17.18.e. 

Agency Control Number: 18-PN-02. 

Submit comments by July 20, 2018, to: 

 

Margaret M. Rose -- Attn: SFY 2017 DURB Report 

Division of Medical Assistance and Health Services 

Office of Legal and Regulatory Affairs 

PO Box 712  

Trenton, NJ 08625-0712 

Fax: (609) 588-7343 

E-mail: Margaret.Rose@dhs.state.nj.us 

Delivery: 6 Quakerbridge Plaza 

Mercerville, NJ 08619 

 



Take notice that this notice affords the public an opportunity to review and 

comment on the annual Drug Utilization Review Report, which describes the activities of 

the New Jersey Drug Utilization Review Board (“NJDURB” or “Board”) for State Fiscal 

Year 2017 and its impact on the quality of care provided to beneficiaries participating in 

the State’s pharmaceutical benefit programs. 

Take notice that, as required by N.J.S.A. 30:4D-17.18.e, and in fulfillment of 

requirements established by the Federal Department of Health and Human Services, the 

following Drug Utilization Review Report is presented for public comment.   

The report contains a description of the activities and interventions of the NJDURB 

for State Fiscal Year 2017 and their impact on the quality of care provided to beneficiaries 

participating in the State’s pharmaceutical benefit programs for the period beginning July 

1, 2016 and ending June 30, 2017.  The report also contains an assessment of annual 

costs and any and all recommendations of the board. 

 

Full text of the Drug Utilization Review Board Annual Report follows: 
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